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Dear Sir/ madam,
Please find attached my representation against granting a license to RBF Festivals,
Horseheath lodge,Dean Road, CB21 4PT.

As a nearby neighbour, these festivals cause a public nuisance by way of noise. The music can
clearly be heard in my house, even with the doors and windows shut. We already have to put up
with 2 festivals in the months of June and July and as a local I object to giving RBF Festivals a
license to hold even more noisy 4 day events on the site throughout the year.

I also object on the grounds of public safety and would draw your attention to the increased
traffic that occurs on the 1307 and surrounding roads, particularly as the stretch of road leading
from Haverhill is a recognised accident black spot already. 

I have included the forms below and look forward to your response,

Regards
Anastasia Arden Brooke 

Sent from my iPhone
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